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Once again, thankyou to all those that  
attended our spectacular firework evening - 

it truly was a brilliant event that we  
thoroughly enjoyed! We raised just over an 
amazing £1700! The school council will be 
meeting next week to discuss how they 

would like to spend it. 

 

 

This year, Brook Primary wanted to celebrate ‘100 Years of 
Disney’ as our theme. From Hot “Diggity!” Dogs to Miss 

Ford & Mr Chapman dressed as Aliens from Toy Story in 
the ‘Disney Garden’ - we transformed the school to get into 

the spirit! 

Here are some of the best photos that really captures the 
night and if you would like to share some of your favorite 
moments from last night’s event, please send them across 

to info@brook.dudley.sch.uk and we can display them  
alongside our Brook Community. 

We hope to see you all again very soon for our fabulous 
Christmas market event in December! 
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Friday 17th November 

Be  

 

 
and wear something spotty for children in 

need! 

£1 donation payable via a dedicated link 
sent out on School Life 

As part of our fundraising activities for 
children in need we are hosting a Brook Bake 

Off.  
Children can bring into school on Friday 

17th November cakes they have made and 
decorated at home on the theme of Children 
in need. We will pick an Upper Key Stage 2, 

Lower Key Stage Two and Key Stage one 
winners. Entries cost £1 (payable in cash) so 

get baking.  

 

 
Today at 11am we held a short  

remembrance assembly & 2 minute silence 
outside on the playground.  

This will be a memorable day for our pupils 
so please talk to them this evening about the 

significance of today and the  
importance of remembering those who have 

lost their lives for us.   

Pupil achievements! 

 
Well done to Jenson 
for achieving your 
200 meter swim 
badge! This is a  

brilliant  
achievement Jenson, 

well done! 

Well done to Holden to Payton for 
achieving their Stanley 4 award in 

swimming! This is a great  
achievement - well done boys! 

Well done to Bailey for 
achieving your  

Angelfish 1 award in 
swimming! This is a 

brilliant achievement 
Bailey, well done! 

 

 

Well done to Zachery for achieving your 
10 meter swimming certificate! This is a 
great achievement Zachery, well done! 
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Brook Primary School 
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3MH were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 1W 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

Attendance % 
w/c 23/10/2023 

 

                                                            

                                               
Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us for  

breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & prices are 
below:       

                                                                                                                             
Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a session  
otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover staff costs if 

they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this situation arises more 
than three times in one term, their child’s place at Brook Buddies may 

be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place—this needs be paid on Parent Pay no 

later than 3pm.   
 

Advanced notice of closure: 
Tuesday 19th December due to our Brook 

Christmas Market 

October’s WOW Top Ten challenge is finished! We were 
delighted to see Brook Primary, second on the WOW Travel 

Tracker and a big thank you to all the families that have 
travelled to school actively. Let's keep this up!  

Rec D 94% 

Rec B 92.17% 

1R 96% 

1W 98.28% 

2C 95% 

2T 97% 

3B 98.93% 

3MH 100% 

4D 94.62% 

4F 96.40% 

5I 95.67% 

5P 94.67% 

6AH 98.97% 

6HT 89.67% 

School Total 95.88% 

Target  97% 

 
As the weather is getting colder, please make sure 

your children come to school in an appropriate 
coat, cardigan/  jumper / fleece and maybe a hat, 

scarf and gloves! 

 

We have now been back in 
school for a week and would 
like to say a huge thank you 
to all our pupils and parents 

for making a great start.  

We are keen to hear your 
views about school and 

would love you to share your 
positive comments with 

Ofsted.  

If you can spare 5 minutes, 
please complete the Ofsted 
Parent View questionnaire 
at the following website:  

https://parentview.ofsted.g
ov.uk/  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

